
Public Advisory - Social Security Board Offices Closed
Dear Valued Customer,

As a result of the Government mandated curfew, the offices of the Social
Security Board (SSB) and National Health Insurance will temporarily suspend
operations effective Wednesday, August 26, 2020, and until further notice.
Alternatively, customers are invited to contact us via email. Our staff will be
standing by to serve you.

@bvissb
www.vissb.vg#BVISSB

Administration - info@vissb.vg
Benefits              - info@vissb.vg
Contributions    - contr@vissb.vg
Finance               - finance@vissb.vg
Inspectorate      - inspector@vissb.vg
Virgin Gorda.     - vg@vissb.vg
NHI – Claims      - claims@vinhi.vg
NHI- Clinical      - nhiclinical@vinhi.vg
NHI - Administration - info@vinhi.vg

We ask that during this period, everyone adheres to the curfew, and continues
to monitor Government’s social media channels (@bvigovernment) for updates
and website - www.bvi.gov.vg/covid-19.

http://www.bvi.gov.vg/covid-19

